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of the year! April 3-10
Congratulations to our Parents, please start helping
2024-2025 Lobit your children find any late

library books. All library books

Elementary’s Teacher & are due back May 2nd.

Paraprofessional of the

year!
“ Teacher of the Year: Reminder
\ 3 (‘JWMrs. Dana Johnson No school on
=\ Friday, 4/18

Paraprofessional of the Year!
Mrs. Bianca Stewart
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National Assistant
Principal’'s Week

4[7-4/m

Huge shout-out to the
best Assistant
Principal in DISD, Mrs.
Torie Stewart! Thank
you for all you do the
students of Lobit
Elementary|
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PTO News

WOW! Thank you so much for all of your hard
work fundraising! We raised a total of $53,125!
We are so amazed by our Lobit students and
their families every year! Look for more
information on upcoming school wide
incentive dates for DJ at Lunch, Chalk the
School Party, and Specials Teachers
Inflatable Suit Race.

Tuesday April 1 from 6-8pm we are having
our very first "give back” night at Chicken- n-
Pickle in Webster. They will donate 10% of their
sales during that time back to Lobit PTO, so
please consider coming out that night!

Friday April 25th our sixth and FINAL popcorn
Friday for the 2024-2025 year! That's
approximately 9,000 bags of popcorn
scooped, and juices sorted by our amazing
volunteers and Popcorn Chairs this year!

We will need volunteers for several upcoming
events, so members please keep an eye out
for sign ups! We appreciate you!

If you have any questions, please reach out
to us at levpto@dickinsonisd.org

Chicken N Pickle flyer



mailto:levpto@dickinsonisd.org
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1SrXw15Mx3dDpp8NQaKF_FKBdSrDyUlX1/view?usp=sharing
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Counselor News

Character Strong, character trait for the month of April:

COURAGE

is choosing what is
helpful, right, and kind
- even when it's hard or scary

We are excited to focus on Courage this month! One way to think about Courage is
“choosing what is helpful, right, and kind even when it is hard or scary.” Courage is 1 of 3
traits we will focus on throughout the year that helps students Be Strong. Throughout the

school, students will be developing skills like focusing, organizing, and goal-setting.

Review Courage as a family! Remember that Courage is choosing what is helpful, right,
and kind — even when it's hard or scary. What's something that you've been afraid to
discuss with your student? Something that might be difficult to explain about our
community or the world. Chances are they will hear about it eventually and it may come
from someone who is less informed or less supportive than you. Have a Courageous
conversation with your student. It could be about bullying, the environment, uncertainty,
etc. Remind them that love and support are 2 tools that we can use to practice Courage.
Discuss as a family ways they can practice Courage around the issue you discuss.

April Events:

World Autism Awareness — 4/2
Paraprofessional Appreciation Day — 4/2
School Librarian Appreciation Day - 4/4

World Health Day — 4/7
' National Assistant Principal Week — 4/7-4/11
Purple Up! For Military Kids — 4/15
National School Bus Driver Appreciation Day — 4/22
Earth Day — 4/22
Administrative Professionals’ Day — 4/23
Public School Volunteer Week — 4/21-4/25
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Dates to Remember:

e 4/4-4/10 - Spring Book Fair

e 4/4 - School Librarian Day

e 4/7-4/11 - Assistant Principal’s Week

 4/8 - 3rd Grade RLA STAAR Test

e 4/8 - Special Kids Day @ Galveston
County Rodeo

e 4/15 - 1st Grade Field Trip

e 4/17 - 2nd Grade Field Trip

e 4/18 - Good Friday Holiday/No School

e 4/22 - Earth Day

e 4/22 - School Bus Driver Appreciation Day

e 4/29 - 3rd Grade Math STAAR Test

e 5/1- 3rd Grade Music Program @ 6:00 pm

3rd Grade Music Program

me @ 6:00 pﬁw

Parents, family, and friends are all invited to attend
the 3rd Grade Music Program, in the cafeteria.
Please have your students in the program meet in
the music room at 5:30 pm. The front and back
entrance doors will open at 5:25 pm.



